
 
April 30, 2025 
 
 
TO:   Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk 
  Town Council 
 
FROM:  Alayne White, Chair 250 Commission 
 
RE:   Request for additional board member appointments 
 
 
 
 
We have a board of eleven who have made the commitment to serve on the 250 
commission. For a variety of reasons, there have been challenges with attendance and 
some participation for a variety of reasons. This has caused us to lack a quorum for 
some meetings. 
 
I am requesting that we appoint 2-3 more members who can wholly participate so we 
can gain more traction for this important event.  
 
I have spoken with a few community members who have expressed interest and would 
appreciate your consideration.  
 
I will forward the names per your request. 
 
Thank you! 
 


